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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2083 as introduced, adds to the list of positions exempted from the dual office holding 

provision. 

 

The exemptions as laid out in the measure include: 

• Municipal law enforcement officers who are elected to a position in a municipality, 

which is not the same municipality the officer performs law enforcement services; 

• Municipal law enforcement officers who are elected to a position in a county, which does 

not include any of the municipality in which the officer performs law enforcement 

services; 

• Deputy sheriffs who are elected to a position in a county, which is not the same county 

the deputy sheriff performs law enforcement services;  

• Deputy sheriffs who are elected to a position in a municipality, which is not located in the 

county the deputy sheriff performs law enforcement duties; and  

• University campus police officers who are elected to a position for any county or 

municipality.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB2083 expands the list of persons exempted from certain dual office holding. In its current 

form, HB2083 is not anticipated to have a material impact on state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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